
OSA LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE SEMINAR

THURSDAY • SEPTEMBER 30, 2010 • 6-9PM • REGISTRATION 5:30PM

TO REGISTER, PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN BY SEPTEMBER 23, 2010 TO:
       

Organization of Staff Analysts, Long-Term Care Seminar, 220 East 23  Street, rd

Ste 707, New York NY 10010 or by Fax to (212) 686-1231

PRINT NAME:                                                                                                                                     

STREET ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________________

CITY/STATE/ZIP: ______________________________________________________________________

AGENCY: ____________________________________ DATE OF BIRTH: ___________________________

OFFICE PHONE: _____________________________ HOME PHONE: ____________________________

EMPLOYEE ID NO.:                                                      SOC. SEC. NO:                                                     

All City employees are eligible to purchase long-
term care insurance through MetLife. You can

find out more about this program by calling
(866)414-7076 or by visiting http://www.nyc.gov/
html/olr/html/ltc/ltc_home.shtml. 

You may also call Rochelle Braunstein of Strategies

For Wealth Creation and Protection at (212) 701-7946

for information on long-term care insurance policies,
including those that are part of the NY State Part-
nership For Long-Term Care (which helps individuals
preserve their assets), non-Partnership plans and the
differences between those plans.
     You can also attend an informational seminar

presented by Ms. Braunstein on Thursday, September

30, 2010 from 6-9pm at the OSA office: 220 East
23rd Street, Suite 707, New York City (between 2nd

and 3  Avenues).rd

Braunstein holds an MA from Columbia University
and is a Certified Senior Advisor, a member of the
New York Association of Insurance and Financial
Professionals and a financial representative of the
Guardian Life Insurance Co. of America. She special-
izes in financial issues confronting those in “the second
stage” of their financial lives  – “protecting, conserv-
ing and enjoying assets in preparation for and during
retirement.”

While this seminar is especially important to -
retirees or those considering retirement, younger
members may also be interested since long-term care
insurance premiums are significantly lower if you start
at a younger age. 

Refreshments and registration begin at 5:30pm.
 To reserve your seat, complete the coupon below and

return it by September 23, 2010.
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